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2024 Annual Report Opens Soon 

The 2024 Annual Report is scheduled to open on Monday, July 1, and will be due by Tuesday, August 27.  
An email containing login information for the annual report was sent to library directors on May 28. If 
you did not receive this email, check your junk mail folder to be sure your email provider or security 
software did not flag it as spam. Information on what is new for the 2024 report, guidance on where to 
report certain statistics, answers to frequently asked questions, and more can be found on the Annual 
Report section of KDLA’s website. 
If you did not receive your login information or have any other questions about the annual report, 
please don't hesitate to contact Nikole Gieske at nikole.gieske@ky.gov or your Regional Library 
Consultant. We're here to help you navigate through the process and ensure a smooth submission. 

Connecting with Peers in Libraryland 

Did you know there are several library interest groups for KY library workers to network and share 
ideas? These groups provide a platform for professional growth, fostering a sense of community and 
collaboration. Most of these meet virtually, with occasional in-person meetups at conferences and other 
events. If you or your staff are interested in joining any of the following, reach out to the primary 
contact person listed below. 

Makerspace—Hilary Writt hilary.writt@ky.gov  
Teen Services Unbridled—Glennese Patterson teenservicesunbridled@gmail.com  
New Directors—Pat Goodman pgoodman@grantlib.org 
Collection Connection (Technical Services): Hannah Edwards hedwards@hcpl.org  
Food Equity and Distribution—Amy Olson amy.olson@ky.gov  
Youth Services Management—Amy Olson amy.olson@ky.gov 
Adult Programmers/Outreach—Hilary Writt hilary.writt@ky.gov  
Youth Services—Amy Olson amy.olson@ky.gov  

KDLA Job List 

KDLA offers a free job posting service to all of Kentucky’s public libraries through the KDLA website. This 
service is a valuable resource that can help you find the best candidates for your library, broadening 
your pool of applicants. Vacant positions advertised on the KDLA Job List are seen by qualified 
candidates state-wide and beyond, ensuring a wide reach for your job postings. The links on the KDLA 
Job List can take interested candidates straight to the employment section of your library’s website, 
where they can find out essential information about the role and your library. 

Any library, archival, or records management position, whether full-time, part-time, or 
temporary/seasonal, can be shared. Libraries can submit their open library jobs for the list by filling out 
a short form on KDLA’s website.   
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